
From: MacDonald, Joshua
To: Appleyard, Wayne; Beattie, Kelly; CityClerk; Schopieray, Christine
Subject: FW: Energy Commission resignation
Date: Friday, October 05, 2018 2:55:17 PM

FYI

From: Sarah Paleg <psarah@umich.edu> 
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2018 1:20 PM
To: MacDonald, Joshua <JMacDonald@a2gov.org>
Subject: Energy Commission resignation

Hi Josh,

Regretfully, the time has come where I need to resign from the Energy Commission. I have
started my new job, and will be travelling Mon-Thurs and won't be able to make any clients. I
wish you and the commission members the best!

Warm regards,

Sarah Paleg
psarah@umich.edu 
Ph.D. Candidate, Thompson Group
Department of Chemical Engineering
University of Michigan


